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Lynne Baldwin

From: DC Scanning

Sent: 11 November 2022 10:23

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: Oxfordshire County Council response to 22/03064/OUT, Land Opposite 

Hanwell Fields Recreation Adj To, Dukes Meadow Drive, Banbury

Attachments: Response_22-03064-OUT.pdf

From: David Lowin <David.Lowin@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Sent: 11 November 2022 08:24
To: William Main <William.Main@manoroakhomes.co.uk>
Cc: Linda Griffiths <Linda.Griffiths@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; DC Scanning <DCScanning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: Oxfordshire County Council response to 22/03064/OUT, Land Opposite Hanwell Fields Recreation Adj 
To, Dukes Meadow Drive, Banbury

Dear William,
Please find attached a response to your application at Hanwell fields from OCC, please note that as :Lead Local Flood 
Authority OCC are raising objection to your proposals, I suggest that you contact the officer and seek to discuss the 
concerns raised and with a view to resolving them.
Regards

David Lowin BA,MA,MA, MRTPI
Principal Planning Officer-Major Projects Planning Team
Communities Directorate
Cherwell District Council 

Direct Dial tel: 01295 221822
Email: David.lowin@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk

From: Jeffery, Sally - Oxfordshire County Council <Sally.Jeffery@Oxfordshire.gov.uk> On Behalf Of Planning 
Consultations - E&E
Sent: 10 November 2022 16:45
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; David Lowin <David.Lowin@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Cc: DavidFlavin <david.flavin@oxfordshire.gov.uk>; Cllr Tony Ilott <Tony.Ilott@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Oxfordshire County Council response to 22/03064/OUT, Land Opposite Hanwell Fields Recreation Adj To, 
Dukes Meadow Drive, Banbury

Good Afternoon 

Please find attached Oxfordshire County Council's response to 22/03064/OUT, Land Opposite Hanwell Fields 
Recreation Adj To, Dukes Meadow Drive, Banbury.

If you have any further queries, please send an email to planningconsultations@oxfordshire.gov.uk and a member 
of Planning Process Team will get back to you as soon 
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as possible.

Kind Regards 

Sally 

Sally Jeffery 
Major Planning Applications Officer 
Planning Process Team 
County Hall, New Road 
Oxford OX1 1ND 
Email. planningconsultations@oxfordshire.gov.uk

This email, including attachments, may contain confidential information. If you have received it in error, please 
notify the sender by reply and delete it immediately. Views expressed by the sender may not be those of 
Oxfordshire County Council. Council emails are subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000. email disclaimer. 
For information about how Oxfordshire County Council manages your personal information please see our Privacy 
Notice.


